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 WHEREAS, in 2000 the University President and Faculty Senate created a 

Faculty Salary Policy, which included Executive Order No. 64.  Under Executive Order 

No. 64, Faculty members deemed in any year to be meritorious were to receive a two-

percent pay increase in the following year; and 

 

 WHEREAS, the President has issued a new, revised Executive Order, which 

reinforces the principles of the Faculty Salary Policy and its target of two-percent annual 

merit increases, strengthens the process for faculty consultation and more clearly 

acknowledges that under state law the Board of Regents has ultimate authority over the 

University’s budget, including the money allocated for faculty salaries, and the President 

has articulated the reasons for issuing the new revised Executive Order to the Faculty 

Senate and to this Board, 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED:  

 

That the Board of Regents supports and endorses the Revised Executive Order No. 64 in 

both purpose and effect, and approves its provisions, which shall prevail over any 

University policies, rules, codes, or regulations to the extent they may be inconsistent. 


